

December 4, 2020

Debra A. Howland Executive Director New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 21 S. Fruit Street Concord, NH 03301-24229

RE: Re: IR 20-089, New Hampshire Public Utilities Investigation into Effects of the COVID-19 Emergency on Utilities and Utility Customers

NHEC Response to Staff's Recommendation

Dear Director Howland:

Accompanying this letter, as provided for in your letter to the parties in this docket dated November 24, 2020, you will find NHEC's response and its jurisdictional objections to Staff's November 13, 2020 recommendations.

Copies have been provided electronically to the Service List.

If you have any questions concerning this matter please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

Mark W. Dean

49 Franklin Street Concord, New Hampshire 03301

(603) 230-9955 (direct) (603) 494-1032 (cell)

mdean@mdeanlaw.net